
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
Coming up next week 

Way to support at home 

Next week we will be in week two of our Superhero 
Project. In phonics we will be continuing our phase 3 
mastery and in maths we will build upon our learning of 
numbers 6,7,8.  
 

Reading five times a week at home to help 
develop fluency in reading. 
Practising the phonics sounds. Please continue to 
use the purple books to support the learning of 
phonics at home using the personalised home 
learning.  

Week two has been wonderful in Topaz Class. We have been busy starting our new project of 
Superheroes and this week we have been looking at Supertato. The evil pea has been in the 
classroom and the children have been busy learning how to write messages to superheroes! 

This week we have been using our mathematical 
understanding to look at the numbers 6,7,8. Team 
Topaz have been busy making collections of these 
numbers and arranging them. Some children have 
also looked at making the numbers from 
Numercon.  

Key dates coming up: 

- Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 
- Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day 
- Thursday 28th March – Inset  
- Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th March – Parents Evening  
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In our role play this week Team Topaz have turned 
into Superheroes! The superheroes have been 
working closely with Superhero Headquarters to 
receive written messages from the public. 

In the art area the children have been busy mixing 
colours and using their 2D shapes to make painting 
of Supertato and his friends.  


